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September 13, 1979

Docket No. 50-245'

Director of Nuclear Reactor Regulation
Attn: Mr. D. L. Ziemann, Chief

Operating Reactors Branch #2
U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, D. C. 20555

References: (1) W. G. Counsil letter to D. L. Ziemann dated February 28, 1979.

Gentlemen:

Millstone Nuclear Power Station, Unit No.1
In-Service Inspection and Testing Program

Rcference (1) forwarded the revised in-service testing program for safety-related
pumps and valves, and an inspection program for pressure testing essential
systems, for the second 20-month segment of the third inspection period for
Millstona Unit No. 1. The segment began on May 28, 1979.

On Au:..st 16 and 17, 1979, during telephone conversations between members
of our staff s, a need was identified to provide additional information on
several valves in the program.

This submittal contains the additional information in the form of a revised
valve listing, and requests relief for test requirements found to be impractical.
We have also included a complete set of system boundary diagrams for use by
your staff reviewers.

NNECO intends to implement the program described within by January 1, 1980.

Very truly yours,

NORTHEAST NUCLEAR ENERGY COMPANY

|.., V)!d
W' G. Counsfl
Vice President
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